
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 

PROJECT INFORMATION FLYER 
SR 25/US 27 Lighting Improvements Project  
From SR 818/Griffin Road to North of The Seminole Travel Center and Truck Stop 
Broward County 
Financial Project ID Number: 441795-1-52-01  

SR 25/US 27 Lighting Improvements Project in Broward County  

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, is pleased to provide information for the SR 25/US 27 Lighting 
Improvements Project from SR 818/Griffin Road to north of the Seminole Travel Center and Truck Stop in Broward County.  

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
• Installing new light fixtures with LED lights  
• Replacing guardrail on southbound SR 25/US 27, as needed 
 
 
 

 
 

Construction Cost: $622,222                     Construction Start: October 18, 2021             Estimated Completion: Summer 2022 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT  
 

The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances 
economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.   

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 

• Lane closures are permitted weekdays and weekends, 
between 11:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m., and weeknights, 
between 7:00 p.m. and 7:00 a.m.  

• Additional information about lane closures will be provided 
in the weekly traffic report distributed by FDOT.   

CONTACT INFORMATION 
. 

Heidy Cuevas, P.E., FDOT Project Manager  
heidy.cuevas@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 958-7653 
Ken Kroll, Project Administrator  
kkroll@cegroupfl.com or (786) 877-3834  

Rebecca Guerrero, Community Outreach Specialist     
rguerrero@corradino.com or (954) 940-7605 
 
 

 

WEB & SOCIAL MEDIA  
 

Project website: www.d4fdot.com 
 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/MyFDOTSEFL/ 
 

Instagram/Twitter: @MyFDOT_SEFL 
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